Justin Krupa

From: GEMS - Do Not Reply <onapgemssystem@hud.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 10:30 AM

To: Lisabeth Nielssen; Carey Thurston; Justin Krupa

Subject: FY2025 IHBG IHP Waiver Request (Grant # 551T5313870) submitted successfully

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.

Dear Tribal Chairman Wooten:

This email is to notify you that your FY 2025 (01/01 - 12/31) Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) IHP Waiver
Request (Grant # 55IT5313870) for the Samish Indian Nation was submitted to HUD successfully.

Northwest Office of Native American Programs will begin its review of the data provided and notify the Samish
Indian Nation if additional information is needed to complete that review. If no additional information is
required, Northwest will complete its review and provide recommendations regarding the IHP Waiver Request.

Please ensure the appropriate GEMS wet signature and tribal certifications (for TDHEs only) are sent to HUD if
they were not included as attachments to this submission. If you have any questions, contact Kevin O'Connor,
Grants Management Specialist at kevin.t.oconnor@hud.gov.

Please do not reply to this email as this is a system generated message.

Thank you,
HUD GEMS Support

Emails from outside the organization may contain malicious links and attachments. If you feel this message is malicious please
report it using the Report Message tool in the Outlook ribbon. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the source of this email and know the content is safe.



